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MEMORANDUM 
———————————————————————————————————— 

TO:  Mikel Oglesby, Director, DDOT 

  Tim Slusser, Director, Office of Mobility and Innovation 

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield-Calloway     

  

DATE:  June 5th, 2023  

 

RE:    Requesting Rapid Transit Information  

 

The office of Council Member Angela Calloway is requesting the following information: 

 

1. Please provide the definition of ‘Dedicated’ Bus Lane / Bus Only Lanes.  

2. Please provide the number of miles of ‘Dedicated’ Bus Lane’s / Bus Only Lanes the city 

of Detroit currently has. 

3. Please provide the prospective Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) options that are currently being 

explored.  

4. In April, our office requested a response regarding expansion of rail systems in Detroit – 

DDOT responded that there has been NO discussions with State or County partners on 

expanding rail. 

a. Please elaborate on why there have not been any discussions with State or County 

partners surrounding rail.   

b. Is there any interest in investing in rail infrastructure for the city of Detroit? If 

yes, explain. If no, explain.  

 

  
 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns – Ramses Dukes, 

ramses.dukes@detroitmi.gov  
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